
 

 

 

Castaway Island, Fiji 

RAT requirement 72hrs prior to arrival 

 

23rd May 2022  

Dear Vuvale, 

Please be advised that Castaway Island, Fiji is introducing a Rapid Antigen Test requirement 72hrs prior to 

arrival onto the island, effective for all arrivals from 1st June 2022 onwards. 

As Castaway Island, Fiji enters a very busy second half of the year it is our duty of care to keep our guests 

and staff safe whilst ensuring you have a wonderful and relaxing stay on the island, thus we are requesting 

all guests to provide proof of negative RAT within 72hrs prior to arrival on the island. 

We request certified proof of the negative test results be emailed along with Reservation Confirmation 

number for all guests 12yrs and above to reservations at Pauliasi.Delana@castawayfiji.com.fj  

Should you test positive on the RAT and notify us prior to arrival, we will work with you to amend your 

dates via our book with confidence policy.  

Castaway Island, Fiji is NOT experiencing any form of Covid surge, we are simply applying our best form 

of preventative measures to ensure the Guest experience is as always filled with a lifetime of happy 

memories. 

Please note all guests must still comply with Fiji Government entry requirements and book the in country 

test prior to departure at https://entrytestfiji.com/  

We do apologise for the inconvenience, thank you for your understanding and please do not hesitate to 

reach out should you have any questions. 

Vinaka. 

Steven Andrews 

General Manager, Castaway Island, Fiji 
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